FROM THE DESK OF

JERAMIAH BUSTIN

November 9, 2018

Tampa Roofing Company
1700 E. Ellicott St.
Tampa, FL 33609

Tampa Roofing Company,

Itis with great pleasure that | write this letter to express my gratitude for the superior
job conducted at my home. Mr. Gantt Rorebeck took the time to listen to my goals,
fine tune a plan and execute on time. The personnel assigned to my project were top
notch professionals and also took the time to listen to me as the customer and went
out of their way to ensure my satisfaction. As a real estate broker in this community, |
will gladly refer any opportunity to Tampa Roofing Company, thank you for
conducting such a professional job and providing sincere customer service.

Sincerely,
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"jeramiah Bustin

4102 W. GRAY STREET TAMPA, FL 813-857-2120




